Christian County Commission
June 30, 2008

Convene

Presiding Commissioner John Grubaugh called the meeting of the County Commission to order at 10:00
a.m. on June 30, 2008 at the County Commission Office. Attendance: John Grubaugh, Present: Bill
Barnett, Present: Tom Huff, Present. County Clerk, Kay Brown taking the minutes.

10:00 a.m. Sheriff Mike Robertson RE: Employee Position Change

Those present for the meeting were the Commission Secretary, Lori Biery, Jim Harp, and Tom Crain and
Donna Osborn from the Christian County Headliner.

The Sheriff presented a list of the current secretary positions and a request for change in the pay and the
number of positions. This change is to accommodate for the transfer of Julia Maples to the Commission's
Office. The Sheriff provided the following information:

June 27, 2008

We now have 1 Administrative Assistant
2 secretaries
3 receptionists

Administrative Assistant pay is $ 14.20 ph (829, 536.00) 1-$ 29,536.00
Secretary pay is $ 11.52 ph ($ 23,961.00) 2- $47,923.20
Receptionist pay is $10.01 ph ($20,820.80) 3- $62,462.40

Total $139,921.60
New request

With Julia Maples leaving we would like to shift the work load and responsibilities .

Administrative Assistant pay down to $ 13.20 ph ($27,456.00) 1- $27,456.00

Secretary (assistant Super.) up to $ 12.52. ph ($26,041.00) 1- $26,041.00
Secretary pay $ 11.52 ph ($23,961.00) no change 1- $23,961.00
Receptionist pay $ 10.01 ph ($20,820.80) no change 3-$ 62,462.40

Total $ 139,921.60
What we have done is taken $ 2,080.00 from the Administrative Assistant's salary and used it to create an
Assistant supervisor. The total cost will not change.

Western Commissioner, Bill Barnett was not in favor of the change in pay and restructuring of the duties

because of the increase in wages for two positions. Mr, Barnett wanted more time to consider the change.
The Commission will put it on the agenda for Thursday . July 3, 2008.
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